April 25, 2023

To: Senate Committee on Rules
From: Daniel & Heidi Brown, concerned citizens of Oregon

Re: Opposition to Senate Joint Resolution 33, specifically its intent to include abortion as
aright

Chair Lieber, Vice-Chair Knopp, and Members of the Committee:

It is with great sadness that we recently learned of the verbiage of Senate Joint
Resolution 33.

We urge you to strongly oppose this resolution. The act of killing a child at any stage of
life is unthinkable, but allowing the killing of a baby moments before his or her birth is
nothing short of barbaric. We live in a great nation, a nation where the right to life is
called out in our Declaration of Independence. Unfortunately, that right to life has been
under attack for years. SJR 33 further removes that right from the most vulnerable! Our
hope is that you, our elected senators, will choose to honor the gift of life and seek to
preserve, protect, and cherish life at all stages.

Respectfully,

|

Daniel & Heidi Brown
18512 Mellinger Rd., Vernonia
(503) 429-2540



